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FEDERAL SHUTDOWN UPDATE

Governor Moore Actions, Federal Impacts Form,

and League Resources

Today the Moore-Miller Administration announced a series of  actions to protect Marylanders during the

federal government shutdown. According to data from 2023, there are approximately 269,000 federal

employees residing in Maryland and 225,000 contractors working in Maryland. In addition, thousands

of  Marylanders rely on federal programs. In order to support impacted Marylanders, Governor Moore

has announced additional actions to protect Marylanders during this difficult time. These actions build

upon previous steps Governor Moore announced in February of  this year to support Maryland’s federal

workers impacted by federal workforce layoffs, firings, and changes to federal funding.

October 1, 2025

In the wake of  the federal shutdown, we know many are facing uncertainty. 

If  you're exploring new opportunities, we encourage you to visit the Maryland Municipal League Job Board.

This free, easy-to-use platform is regularly updated with timely, community-focused positions that may be the

next step in your journey.

As always, if the League can be of any assistance during this time, please feel free to reach out to

our staff at (410) 295-9100.

Sincerely,

Theresa Kuhns

Chief Executive Officer

Maryland Municipal League
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